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CANADIAN PACIFIC RAILWAY COMPANY

OFFICE OF THE CHAIRMAN AND PRESIDENT

MONTREAL
November 25th, 1931.

My dear Sir Arthur,-

Knowing that you take a great deal of interest

in the question of disaimament, I am sending you here­

with, for your perusal, a letter from the Gentian Consul- 

General with extracts from the address of Dr. Schwendemann.

When you have perused these, will you be good 

enough to return them to me at your convenience.

Sincerely yours,

Sir Arthur Currie, G. C. M. G., 
Principal,
McGill University,
MONTREAL, Que.
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